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November 17, 2017 

Kyong Ye Firnstahl 
684 Snelling Ave N 
St. Paul, MN 55104 

3 7 5 Jackson Street, Suite 2 20 
St Paul, Minnesota 55/01-/806 

Ms. Firnstahl, 

This letter is to notify you that we have not received the required Liquor Liability insurance to renew your 
On Sale Wine and On Sale Strong Beer license. 

There should be no sales, service or consumption of any alcoholic beverages at this location until 
insurance with no lapse in coverage is submitted to our office. 

Failure to comply with this order will result in adverse action against your licenses. 

Please contact me with any questions. I can be reached at (6S1)266-9110, or 
kristina.schweinler@c i. stpaul.mn. us 

Respectfully, 

Kristina Schweinler 
Sr. License Inspector 

Cc. Eric Hudak, License Manager 
Therese Skarda, Asst. City Attorney 
Sgt. Rob Stanway, SPPD 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


